
 

 

3rd INTERNATIONAL COLLOQUIUM 
ON PLURILINGUALISM 

Call for Papers 
 

 

We are happy to announce the Third International Colloquium on 
Plurilingualism to be held on 10th-12th November 2021 in Udine, organized 
by the “Centro Internazionale sul Plurilinguismo” (CEIP) of the University of 
Udine.  
 
The theme of the conference will concern the complex phenomenology of 
plurilingualism, papers will investigate the characteristics assumed by the 
phnomenon within various historical periods and different cultural contexts. 
 
Authors are invited to submit a 500 word anonymous abstract (and one 
more page for data, examples and references), specifying if the abstract 
should be considered for talk (30 minutes) or for poster presentation.  
Abstracts should be sent to barbara.villalta@uniud.it no later than March 
31th, 2021.  
 
Accepted papers and posters will be notified by May 30th, 2021. 
 
The official languages of the conference are English, French, German, 
Italian and Spanish. 
 
All the information will be available at the webpage:  

 
https://www.uniud.it/it/ateneo-uniud/ateneo-uniud-organizzazione/altre-
strutture/centro-internazionale-plurilinguismo/convegni-call-for-papers 
 
The scientific committee       
Fabiana Fusco                                                                                       
Carla Marcato 
Renato Oniga, Director of CEIP 
 

For practical information please contact 
Barbara Villalta, Secretary of CEIP 
barbara.villalta@uniud.it  


